
 

 

 

 

 

 

Starting my career about five years ago, I worked a 

lot of local leagues and tournaments trying to work 

my way up and improve game by game. A lot of the 

tournaments I worked early in my career that really 

helped me get to where I am now; and still help me as 

I continue to work them, are the U90C tournaments. 

These tournaments are always filled with highly 

competitive teams and games. From the seasonal 

events like: Spring Kickoff, Summer Splash, Veteran 

Heroes Cup, and Labor Day Open; to U90C’s top 

level events and leagues like: Texas State Cup, 

SuperCopa, Regional Premier League, and National 

Premier League. With all these back-to-back year-

round events, I gained so much knowledge and 

improved very quickly. Due to this, North Texas 

Soccer awarded me with the, 2023 NTX Young Male 

referee of the Year, for the outstanding work and 

progress I have shown over the years. 

Amongst this prestigious award, I am also grateful to have been chosen to work big youth 

games like the USYS North Texas U16 Girls State Cup Final, a Dallas Cup U13 Boys 

Preliminary Match (as a first year); and, amongst nineteen other great referees, chosen to 

represent North Texas in the 2023 USYS Southern Regionals in Baton Rouge, Louisiana. 


